

November 17, 2015

Dear Elizabeth Blakemore and the Early Care and Education Planning Council Members,

It is with mixed emotions that I submit my letter of resignation from the planning council effective December 18, 2015. As you all know, I've made the decision to retire from the El Dorado County Office of Education. While I'm looking forward to the next phase of my life (traveling and enjoying time with my husband and grandchildren), I know I'll miss my colleagues in the county. I've enjoyed many years as a public agency member on the council and know you will find a suitable replacement.

Continue on with the good work you do and know that the children and families in the county benefit from the quality care and education provided for them.

I hope to see some of you out and about throughout the county.

Sincerely,

Kaye Caldwell

aye Caldwell